
SGEG – Volunteers needed for planting 6000 bulbs 

now, to brighten up the village next Spring! 

 

Shamley Green Environment Group has bought over 6000 bulbs to give lovely 

displays of spring flowers around the trees on the Cricket Green and by the 

playground at Lords Hill: we’ve got Narcissus pseudonarcissus (the ‘wild’ daffodil) 

and Poet’s daffodil (Pheasants Eye or Narcissus poeticus) and the cheerful early 

flowering Crocus tommasinianus which does so well elsewhere in the village. We’re 

planning to have a sociable morning on Saturday 21st October planting them, so 

please do come and help. We will be starting at 10am and it will probably take a 

couple of hours or so, depending on how many people we get - any help would be 

very welcome, either helping with the planting itself or bringing along coffee and 

biscuits to keep the volunteers going! Please email Jane Lovett on 

jane@shamleygreenenvironment.co.uk or phone 07768 982401 and let me know 

what you would like to do. It would be great if you can bring your own trowels, spades 

or bulb planters, and some gloves, but if not there will be spare equipment available. 

To see what has been planted by SGEG with the aid of volunteer helpers of all ages 

see our website https://www.shamleygreenenvironment.co.uk/wildflowerplanting  
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